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CONSTRUCTION REPORT  
DATE: July 7, 2014 

 

PROJECT:  Independence Park Main Library 

REPORTED BY: Stephen P. Jackson, The Library Design Collaborative 
  

OBSERVATIONS: 
1) The Monthly Owner’s Meeting was held on June 26, 2014. 

2) The second parking lot concrete pour and concrete pour at the drop off area are 

complete. 

3) The parking lot curbs have been installed for 70% of the Phase 3 scope of the 

project. 

4) The granite pavers at the reflecting pools continue to be installed. 

5) All three shade canopies have been installed. 

6) Sod has been installed on the north side of the Library. 

7) The light poles have been installed in the Service Yard. 

8) White concrete work continues on the Plaza. 

 

 
UPCOMING WORK: 

1) The next parking lot concrete pour at Goodwood Boulevard should occur 

tomorrow. 

2) Parking space stripping should occur in the next two weeks. 

3) The parking lot and plaza paver installation should start next week. 

4) The white concrete work in the plaza should be completed within the month. 
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Looking across the Plaza at the Library.  
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Looking from the southern roof garden to the new Goodwood parking area. 
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Looking from the parking lot to the Drop Off Canopy and the Plaza. 
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Looking from the roof to the Plaza. 
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Looking west at the stone pavers in the reflecting pool next to the Library’s Main Entry. 
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Looking west at drop off shade canopy in the parking lot. 

 


